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Carl and Valorie Albertson on the death of Valorie’s father, 
James (Gene) Dowdy. 
Earl Martin family on the death of Earl’s wife, Evelyn (Teddy). 
 
 

                                      
 
Due to bad weather the picnic and Tales of the Crypt were cancelled. 
 

April 28-May 2nd  Frank, Jack and their sons, Frank and Larry attended the Southern Spring Tour in Bowling Green, KY 
 

    
 

Saturday, May 3 had a great turn out for the breakfast and trip to three nursing homes.  A successful tour with good 
turnout of antique cars. 

   
 
 

 

May Meeting 
Thursday, May 15, 2014 

7:00 pm 
BRING YOUR FAVORITE COOKIE!!              BIRTHDAYS!!! 

June 7 – Carl Albertson 

June 15 – June Boyd 

June 17 – Donna Pentzer 

June 19 – Doris Lindsay 

June 21 – Nancy Shipman 

June 22 – Mark Schemel 

June 23 – Shirley Wolfe 

ANNIVERSARIES!!! 

June 14 – Ed & Sue Vann 

June 23 – Jim & Jean Baldwin 

June 26 – Bill & Pat Hallsted 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

May 15th – 7:00 pm – FSAAC MEETING -   BRING YOUR FAVORITE COOKIE!! 
May 16th thru 18th BARTLESVILLE TRIP – contact Boyds or Shipmans for reservation information. 
May 24th – with RAIN DATE OF MAY 25TH – 5TH ANNUAL GET TOGETHER DENNY LUKE COOKOUT.  EVERYBODY WELCOME.  
For details, Denny Luke – 479-871-6578 
May 24th  - Crawford County Mounted Patrol has invited the club to the Van Buren Pioneer Day Parade, 1 p.m. 
June 6-8 – Leake Auto Auction – Tulsa, Oklahoma 
June 7th – First Saturday Breakfast – need ideas for that day. 
June 12th-June 14th  Petit Jean Swap Meet and Car Show 
Sept. 13, 2014. Saturday –Jim Baldwin made motion and seconded by Gary DeArmond to attend the Rolling On The River 
Car Show and Concert. 
 
-------Chaffee Crossing Show was a success.  Jack Schwartz, Jerry Boyd, Jim Baldwin and Bill McKee brought Antique cars. 
-------Seven couples attended the Branson Auction and Bill Halsted bought a vehicle. 
-------The new car club directory was passed around for members to approve their listing.  
-------Approximately 50 people attended the Pentzer Party in Ozark.  A new corvette was on display. 
 

 
 

  
By CARolyn 

DATELINE JANUARY 1987:   “Don Redding and Bob Rogers admitted they almost went to the Wichita swap a week early.  They were 
packed and ready to leave when J.P. tactfully suggested they wait another week.  This discussion at the January meeting brought 
out a few other confessions from those who actually attended out-of-town events on the wrong dates.  I’m still reminding Dale of 
the cold, wild night we left after work and headed for Chickasha.  We arrived at an    AIRSTREAM CONVENTION!!!    Fortunately we 
didn’t have a trailer-load of car parts along or there’d have been a homicide.” 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
THURSDAY, MAY 15TH, 7:00 PM 

Don’t forget to bring your favorite cookie! 
 
        


